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ANNOUNCING A NEW RECRUITING SYSTEM

Channel Islands is beginning to implement a new system for staf and faculty recruiting.
Common Human Resource System (CHRS) Recruiting, built in PageUp software, is a
systemwide initiative to move all campuses to a single recruiting system.

CpiR8idtes a paperless way to perform the majority of
recruiting process.

ruiting project team will be coordinating with all divisions and employees
/stem meets our needs. The change plan includes campus end user
anticipated go-live of July 21, 2021.

1ore about the project on the CHRS Recruiting webpage. Stay tuned for
n about training, testing, and go-live to the campus. If you have any

se contact human.resources@csuci.edu. We look forward to the future
iting at Channel Islands, and we appreciate your support of this project.
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